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- WESTMINSTER'S NEW REGULATORY SYSTEM -

Thursday January 23, 2020, 7:00 PM

Selectmen's Meeting Room (Room 203

Westminster is one of many MA communities regulated under the EPA's National Pollutant
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Phase II rule, which requires the Town to develop a
Stormwater Management Program (SWMP) and Best Management Practices (BMPs) to
reduce the impacts of stormwater discharges.

In an effort to address the federal requirements, the Town has prepared a new Stormwater
Bylaw and revised its Low Impact Development (LID) and Earth Removal bylaws for voter
consideration at the Annual Town Meeting in May 2020.

Following Town Meeting, the Planning Board will adopt revised regulations on the following
topics: Low Impact Development Regulations for small projects, Stormwater Management
Regulations for larger projects, Earth Removal Regulations, Subdivision Regulations and
Site Plan Review Regulations.

We invite you to attend this evening workshop to learn how the Town's new regulatory
system will work and how it will impact future development projects. The workshop is
intended for the Town's land use boards, homebuilders and developers, and the general
public.

Please join us!

Thank you —

Westminster Planning Board




